
Minutes of the Michiana Watershed
August 11, 2011

 
Members Present: Ted Beatty, Karla Cruise, Ken Sauer, Henry Scott, Don Sporleeder
 

● Minutes approved from last meeting
 

● Karla presented a draft of the Paddler’s Guide, and the draft will be sent to board 
members for corrections or comments

 
● Trail update from Ken

○ LaSalle Trail: still waiting for engineer’s report regarding the Cleveland 
Crossing

○ Don announced the upcoming Midwest Trail meeting
 

● Paddling updates from Ted
○ Ted will offer the canoe class again on September 17 -- it is already full!
○ Brief Paddlefest report from Ted: all went well, good weather, tight 

financially but okay.


